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                                                                                                                  14th February 2020 

Y1 Hero Wow Day 

  

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Thursday 26th March, Y1 will be having a Hero day. We would like to invite children 

to come to school dressed as a hero to link with our topic this term. All children will 

have the opportunity to talk about who they are. Their hero could be a doctor, nurse, 

fireman or a character from a hero book.  

Please do not go to any expense with the costume. We hope the children will enjoy this 

activity. During the day the children will take part in a variety of activities linked to 

heroes. 

Thank you for your support. 

 Miss McAulay                           Mrs Shoebridge                        Mr Trower              

Y1 Teachers 
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